## The Zoological Society of Pakistan



**PRESIDENT** 

School of Biological Sciences University of the Punjab New Campus, Lahore.

Tel: 92-42-99230133
Fax: 92-42-92309800
E-Mail: arshaksbs@yahoo.com
haider\_zspk@yahoo.com
Web-site: www.zsp.com.pk

**December 19, 2020** 

## Subject: 40th Pakistan Congress of Zoology (Int) 2020

## Dear Fellows/Participants

- 1. Due to second wave of Covid-19, we have not been able to make arrangements for holding 40<sup>th</sup> Pakistan Congress of Zoology, which was originally scheduled on March 10-12, 2020 in Tandojam.
- 2. Virtual meeting is another possibility, but I doubt if our format of Congress fits into this type of meeting.
- 3. In view of above. I have decide to release all the documents and other material prepared for the Tandojam Congress for distribution. The Abstract book is now available on ZSP web-site.
- 4. The Registered participants may pick up Congress Bags/Abstract Books from ZSP Office, Punjab University, Lahore.
- 5. Those of you who would like the above items to be mailed at their given address, will have to bear postal charges, recoverable at the time of delivery.

Looking forward hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

(Prof. Dr. A.R. Shakoori)

Aizaz-i-Kamal, Tamgha-i-Imtiaz, ECO Laureate

Distinguished National Professor

Professor Emeritus